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(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, fairy tales, 
and nursery rhymes;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, fairy tales, 
and nursery rhymes;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, and fairy 
tales;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, fairy tales, 
legends, and myths;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, legends, 
myths, and tall tales;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of 
distinguishing 
characteristics of 
well-known 
children's literature 
such as folktales, 
fables, legends, 
myths, and tall tales;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of literary 
genres such as 
realistic fiction, 
adventure stories, 
historical fiction, 
mysteries, humor, 
and myths;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of literary 
genres such as 
realistic fiction, 
adventure stories, 
historical fiction, 
mysteries, humor, 
myths, fantasy, and 
science fiction;

(A) demonstrate 
knowledge of literary 
genres such as 
realistic fiction, 
adventure stories, 
historical fiction, 
mysteries, humor, 
fantasy, science 
fiction, and short 
stories;

(A) read and respond 
to American, British, 
and world literature;

(A) read and analyze 
world literature 
across literary 
periods;

(A) read and analyze 
American literature 
across literary 
periods;

(A) read and analyze 
British literature 
across literary 
periods;

(B) discuss rhyme 
and rhythm in 
nursery rhymes and a 
variety of poems;

(B) discuss rhyme, 
rhythm, repetition, 
and alliteration in a 
variety of poems;

(B) explain visual 
patterns and 
structures in a variety 
of poems;

(B) explain rhyme 
scheme, sound 
devices, and 
structural elements 
such as stanzas in a 
variety of poems;

(B) explain 
figurative language 
such as simile, 
metaphor, and 
personification that 
the poet uses to 
create images;

(B) explain the use 
of sound devices and 
figurative language 
and distinguish 
between the poet and 
the speaker in poems 
across a variety of 
poetic forms;

(B) analyze the effect 
of meter and 
structural elements 
such as line breaks in 
poems across a 
variety of poetic 
forms;

(B) analyze the effect 
of rhyme scheme, 
meter, and graphical 
elements such as 
punctuation and 
capitalization in 
poems across a 
variety of poetic 
forms;

(B) analyze the effect 
of graphical elements 
such as punctuation 
and line length in 
poems across a 
variety of poetic 
forms such as epic, 
lyric, and humorous 
poetry;

(B) analyze the 
structure, prosody, 
and graphic elements 
such as line length 
and word position in 
poems across a 
variety of poetic 
forms;

(B) analyze the 
effects of metrics; 
rhyme schemes; 
types of rhymes such 
as end, internal, 
slant, and eye; and 
other conventions in 
poems across a 
variety of poetic 
forms;

(B) analyze 
relationships among 
characteristics of 
poetry, including 
stanzas, line breaks, 
speaker, and sound 
devices in poems 
across a variety of 
poetic forms;

(B) analyze the 
effects of sound, 
form, figurative 
language, graphics, 
and dramatic 
structure in poetry 
across literary time 
periods and cultures; 

(C) discuss main 
characters in drama;

(C) discuss elements 
of drama such as 
characters and 
setting;

(C) discuss elements 
of drama such as 
characters, dialogue, 
and setting;

(C) discuss elements 
of drama such as 
characters, dialogue, 
setting, and acts;

(C) explain structure 
in drama such as 
character tags, acts, 
scenes, and stage 
directions;

(C) explain structure 
in drama such as 
character tags, acts, 
scenes, and stage 
directions;

(C) analyze how 
playwrights develop 
characters through 
dialogue and staging;

(C) analyze how 
playwrights develop 
characters through 
dialogue and staging;

(C) analyze how 
playwrights develop 
dramatic action 
through the use of 
acts and scenes;

(C) analyze the 
function of dramatic 
conventions such as 
asides, soliloquies, 
dramatic irony, and 
satire;

(C) analyze the 
function of dramatic 
conventions such as 
asides, soliloquies, 
dramatic irony, and 
satire;

(C) analyze how the 
relationships among 
dramatic elements 
advance the plot;

(C) analyze and 
evaluate how the 
relationships among 
the dramatic 
elements advance the 
plot;

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational text, 
including:

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational texts 
such as: 

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational texts 
such as:

(D) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational texts 
such as: 

(D) critique and 
evaluate 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
informational texts 
such as: 

(i) the central idea 
and supporting 
evidence with adult 
assistance;

(i) the central idea 
and supporting 
evidence with adult 
assistance;

(i) the central idea 
and supporting 
evidence with adult 
assistance;

(i) the central idea 
with supporting 
evidence;

(i) the central idea 
with supporting 
evidence;

(i) the central idea 
with supporting 
evidence;

(i) the controlling 
idea or thesis with 
supporting evidence;

(i) the controlling 
idea or thesis with 
supporting evidence;

(i) the controlling 
idea or thesis with 
supporting evidence;

(i) clear thesis, 
relevant supporting 
evidence, pertinent 
examples, and 
conclusion; and

(i) clear thesis, 
relevant supporting 
evidence, pertinent 
examples, and 
conclusion; and

(i) clear thesis, 
strong supporting 
evidence, pertinent 
examples, 
commentary, 
summary, and 
conclusion; and

(i) clear thesis, 
effective supporting 
evidence, pertinent 
examples, 
commentary, 
summary, and 
conclusion; and

Multiple genres: listening, speaking, reading, writing, and thinking using multiple texts--genres. The student recognizes and analyzes genre-specific characteristics, structures, and purposes within and across increasingly complex traditional, 
contemporary, classical, and diverse texts. The student is expected to:
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(ii) titles and simple 
graphics to gain 
information; and

(ii) features and 
simple graphics to 
locate or gain 
information; and

(ii) features and 
graphics to locate 
and gain information; 
and

(ii) features such as 
sections, tables, 
graphs, timelines, 
bullets, numbers, and 
bold and italicized 
font to support 
understanding; and

(ii) features such as 
pronunciation guides 
and diagrams to 
support 
understanding; and

(ii) features such as 
insets, timelines, and 
sidebars to support 
understanding; and

(ii) features such as 
introduction, 
foreword, preface, 
references, or 
acknowledgements 
to gain background 
information; and

(ii) features such as 
references or 
acknowledgements; 
and

(ii) features such as 
footnotes, endnotes, 
and citations; and

(iii) the steps in a 
sequence with adult 
assistance;

(iii) organizational 
patterns such as 
chronological order 
and description with 
adult assistance;

(iii) organizational 
patterns such as 
chronological order 
and cause and effect 
stated explicitly;

(iii) organizational 
patterns such as 
cause and effect and 
problem and 
solution;

(iii)  organizational 
patterns such as 
compare and 
contrast;

(iii) organizational 
patterns such as 
logical order and 
order of importance;

(iii) organizational 
patterns such as 
definition, 
classification, 
advantage, and 
disadvantage;

(iii) organizational 
patterns that support 
multiple topics, 
categories, and 
subcategories;

(iii) multiple 
organizational 
patterns within a text 
to develop the thesis;

(ii) multiple 
organizational 
patterns within a text 
to develop the thesis; 

(ii) the relationship 
between 
organizational design 
and thesis; 

(ii) the relationship 
between 
organizational design 
and author's purpose;

(ii) the relationship 
between 
organizational design 
and author's purpose; 

(E) recognize 
characteristics of 
persuasive text with 
adult assistance and 
state what the author 
is trying to persuade 
the reader to think or 
do; and

(E) recognize 
characteristics of 
persuasive text with 
adult assistance and 
state what the author 
is trying to persuade 
the reader to think or 
do; and

(E) recognize 
characteristics of 
persuasive text, 
including:

(E) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) recognize 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structures of 
argumentative text 
by:

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
argumentative texts 
such as: 

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
argumentative texts 
such as: 

(E) analyze 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
argumentative texts 
such as: 

(E) critique and 
evaluate 
characteristics and 
structural elements of 
argumentative texts 
such as:

(i) stating what the 
author is trying to 
persuade the reader 
to think or do; and

(i) identifying the 
claim;

(i) identifying the 
claim;

(i) identifying the 
claim;

(i) identifying the 
claim;

(i) identifying the 
claim;

(i) identifying the 
claim and analyzing 
the argument;

(i) clear arguable 
claim, appeals, and 
convincing 
conclusion;

(i) clear arguable 
claim, appeals, and 
convincing 
conclusion; 

(i) clear arguable 
thesis, appeals, 
structure of the 
argument, 
convincing 
conclusion, and call 
to action; 

(i) clear arguable 
thesis, appeals, 
structure of the 
argument, 
convincing 
conclusion, and call 
to action; 

(ii) distinguishing 
facts from opinion; 
and

(ii) distinguishing 
facts from opinion; 
and

(ii) explaining how 
the author has used 
facts for an 
argument; and

(ii) explaining how 
the author has used 
facts for or against 
an argument; and

(ii) explaining how 
the author uses 
various types of 
evidence to support 
the argument;

(ii) explaining how 
the author uses 
various types of 
evidence and 
consideration of 
alternatives to 
support the 
argument; and

(ii) identifying and 
explaining the 
counter argument; 
and

(ii) various types of 
evidence and 
treatment of 
counterarguments, 
including 
concessions and 
rebuttals; and

(ii) various types of 
evidence and 
treatment of 
counterarguments, 
including 
concessions and 
rebuttals; and

(ii) various types of 
evidence and 
treatment of 
counterarguments, 
including 
concessions and 
rebuttals; and

(ii) various types of 
evidence and 
treatment of 
counterarguments, 
including 
concessions and 
rebuttals; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifying the 
intended audience or 
reader; and

(iii) identifiable 
audience or reader; 
and

(iii) identifiable 
audience or reader; 
and

(iii) identifiable 
audience or reader; 
and

(iii) identifiable 
audience or reader; 
and

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) recognize 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) analyze the 
effectiveness of 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.

(F) critique and 
evaluate the 
effectiveness of 
characteristics of 
multimodal and 
digital texts.
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